To: Patricia Bessett, Town Clerk

From: Avon Board of Health

Date:  2/6/2017

POSTED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PROVISIONS OF MGL 30A S18-25

Board of Health Meeting
Thursday, March 9, 2017 at 6:30pm
Board of Health Office at Town Hall

65 East Main Street, Avon, MA 02322

Old Business ® Tobacco 21 - discussion with Sarah McColgan from
Massachusetts Health Officers Association Tobacco discussion
Control Program
Other e Warrant approval
e Permits for approval
e Spring clean up day discussion
e Compost site ‘ discussion
e Codification Project discussion
e Topics not reasonably anticipated 48 hours in advance of meeting
Approval of e February 9, 2017 discussion/vote
Minutes

Meeting posted by: Kathleen Waldron, Health Agent




